
Cayford, Edna 

From: Michael Beaupre <|mheat2@gmail.com> 

Sent: Monday, March 4, 2024 7:14 PM 

To: HCIFS 

Subject: LD227 

This message originates from outside the Maine Legislature. 

This is a disgrace to the people of Maine .vote no to this stupidity and rid this state from these idiots 
. Michael Beaupre. 

Sent from my lPhone

1




